
Rules Committee, 

I am in complete support of Oregon joining the effort to have the popular vote determine the 

Presidency. Due to gerrymandering in most of the states of our country, we are finding that individual 

votes are actually disenfranchised. Nothing is worse to disenfranchise the voters of Oregon and 

other states than to have the popular vote NOT COUNT as the will of the people. This has happened 

twice and has had disastrous results for our country. I urge you to vote in favor of the popular vote 

electing our officials. 
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